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Friday 28th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
From next week new recycling legislation comes into place which is being championed in school by 
our enthusiastic pupil Stewardship Team. 
 
Children will be supported in learning about the changes to how we dispose of waste in school and 
are all very keen to get involved. 
 
As part of the changes that we are introducing, where packed lunches are brought into school any 
leftover food and packaging waste will be coming home in children`s lunchboxes. This is to help with 
restrictions on recycling, but also so that you as parents can see what your child has eaten. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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